
Tri-Valley Charities Emergency Assistance

Tri- Valley Charities is a non-profit organization with limited

resources and funds. We rely on donations from the community and

are entrusted by the community to disburse those funds to help

residents experiencing temporary hardships. This fund provides

temporary relief to families or individuals once they have explored and

exhausted all other possibilities of help from family, friends, savings,

investments or other community funds. This fund is not an ongoing

source of income for routine or monthly expenses. Assistance from

the Emergency Fund will be on a one-time basis and not exceed $1000

per person or family per year.

Applications are reviewed by the Emergency committee to ensure

that the request is consistent with the policies of Tri-Valley Charities.

The committee will review the requests and determine proof of need

and then approve or deny requests for assistance. The Emergency Fund

Committees’ decisions are final. Applicants are then informed of the

decision.

All funds distributed will be made in the form of a check and will

be made directly to the party or entity to which payment is due. At no

time will funds be distributed in cash.


